
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
9th January 2025  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE: Y11 Parental Consultation Evening – Thursday 30 January 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year Y11 Parental Consultation Evening on Thursday 
30 January 
  
Subject teachers will be running 5-minute appointments between 3:30pm and 6:25pm. 
These will be face-to-face meetings at The Gainsborough Academy. 
  
This is a great opportunity for you and your child’s subject teachers to discuss: 
 
● The mock exam results which were taken just before Christmas 
● Predicted Grades for students final GCSE’s 
● What students can do to improve between now and the final exams 
          
You can book an appointment, either by calling school reception, or by asking your child to 
book an appointment with their teachers on your behalf.  Students have space in their 
planners where they are able to which to record appointment times. Form tutors will be 
dedicating time in each tutor time to remind students to make appointments. Please speak 
with your child about what time you will be able to attend. 
  
We believe that working in partnership with parents, teachers, and students is essential for 
success in education and as such we strongly encourage you to attend these meetings as 
it will provide you with valuable insight into your child’s effort, attainment and development.  
 
At the evening we also hope to have some post 16 destinations join us who will be running 
stalls throughout the evening giving you opportunity to ask any questions about possible 
courses or establishments for next year. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you here at The Gainsborough Academy on Thursday 30th 
January 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Miss S Carton 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


